
PRAYER & PRAISE 

 

Praise Points: 

¶ Enrolments  

¶ Vanuatu Mission trip fundraising  

¶ Year 9/10 Netball Girls Grand 

Final win  

¶ Claire Corkerõs success in the 

Apex Teenage Fashion Awards  

 

 

Prayer points:  

¶ Finance Committee Planning 

Meeting  

¶ Board Governance Training Day  

¶ Unwell families  

¶ Enrolments  

¶ Year 10 Work Experience  

¶ PIP (Parents In Partnership) 

Meeting  

 

6 September 2017  

NEWSLETTER  

DATES  

¶ PIP Meeting  6 Sept 

¶ 2018 Yr 8 Option Information Session  

 8 Sept 

¶ Year 10,11 & 12 Vaccinations  13 Sept 

¶ Year 7 Camp  14-15 Sept 

¶ Car Boot Sale  23 Sept 

¶ Year 10 Work Experience  25ñ29 Sept 

¶ Year 7 Immunisations  27 Sept 

¶ School Holidays  30 Sept - 15 Oct  

¶ Vanuatu Mission Trip  9 Oct ñ19 Oct  

¶ Burnie Twilight Fair  20 Oct  

¶ Year 10 Dinner  3 Nov  

¶ Public Holiday  6 Nov  

¶ Graduation Assembly/Service  9 Nov  

CONTACT 
PO Box 3019 MDC  
Ulverstone 7315  
 
Glenn Mace  
PRINCIPAL 
 
 

Phone  6425 0999 
 
Email: admin@leighland.tas.edu.au  

ôSo be very careful how you live.                                                                                       

Do not live like those who are not wise, but live wisely.                                                                                                                           

Use every chance you have for doing goodé.õ 

Ephesians 5:15-16 (NCV)  

PRINCIPAL NEWS  

My father in -law was out for breakfast one day, when after the 

waitress took his order she asked how he would like his eggs 

cooked.  He unexpectedly responded with, òWell.  Cook them 

well, just like my steak ð well done, and do a good job.ó  I 

should explain that Annetteõs dad is European, and a little 

hard of hearing which doesnõt help, and on this occasion he 

was at a loss to understand that she required the method of 

which the eggs should be cooked.  

 

Last week I wrote about how Jesus gives us life, a full, 

abundant, joyful life. I believe we need to live life as my father 

in-law likes his steak, and his eggs ð well done. I want to live in 

a way in which, at the end of my life I hear the words, òWell 

done, good and faithful servant.ó (Matt 25:21) 

 

How do we live in a style of ôwell done?õ By honouring God in 

everything we do.  When storms come to rock us, we answer it 

with, òHow do I honour God in this?ó  When we make mistakes, 

or do something we regret, we need to decide, òHow do I 

honour God in this.ó 

 

When situations donõt turn out the way we imaginedé. òHow 

do I honour God in this?ó  When life is wonderful and every day 

is a celebrationé. òHow do I celebrate in a way that honours 

God?ó 
 

 

 

 

We only get one shot at this 

life,  

letõs live it well. 

 

 
Glenn Mace  

Principal  



 NEWS  

 ASSEMBLY DATES FOR TERM 3 

 

14 September ð Student Leaders  

 

28 September ð Year 4  

 

HOT CHOCOLATE  
Hot Chocolate will be sold by Student Leaders at recess this Thursday         

7 September in High School to raise money for World Vision.  Cost will be $2 

and $2.50 with a marshmallow.  

WOOLWORTHS EARN & LEARN  

From now until September, Woolworths will give you one Earn & Learn sticker for 

every $10  you spend in store (excluding the purchase of cigarettes and gift cards).  

All you need to do is save the stickers and complete the sheet with the stickers and 

bring them to school.  

  

At the end we can redeem our sheets of stickers against a choice of thousands of educational 

resources.  Thereõs no limit to the number of stickers we can collect, so your participation will really 

make a difference.  The more stickers we earn, the more resources we can order!  

 

Simply drop off your completed sheets into the School for counting.  Empty sheets are available from 

the Office.  Please donõt drop loose stickers into the collection box as they are not counted unless 

they are on sheets.  

Sporting Schools (After School Sport)  
The Sporting Schools Program has again commenced and is held in the School Multi Purpose 

Hall from 2.50pm ñ4.00pm.  

 

Term 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child would like to participate and has not yet completed a permission form this year, please complete 

the permission form from the Office and return it to Mr Freshney, classroom teacher or the Office.  The program 

is available for all primary school students.  

Students participating will need to come with appropriate footwear for use in the Multi Purpose Hall and are 

encouraged to bring a change of clothes suitable for physical activity.  

Ben Freshney, Head of Primary  

 

 

Sport  Time  Date  

Soccer  2.50pm  7 September  

Soccer  2.50pm  14 September  

Soccer  2.50pm  21 September  



 NEWS 

Hi my name is Madison Dove and Iõm in Year 6.  I had the 

opportunity to play a Netball tournament with Devon Netball on 

Friday 25 August with myself and Sarah Hagan.  There were two 

teams, one was called Devon Dazzlers and Devon Diamonds.  We 

had to play 2 teams from Darwin that travelled from Burnie.  

 

 

Hi my name is Sarah and Iõm from Year 6 and on 25 August, Madison 

Dove and I got to play with a Devon Netball team, and we played 

against Darwin.  Our team was called the Devon Dazzlers, and the 

other Devon team was the Devon Diamonds.  I really enjoyed it!  

 

2017 PRIMARY SCHOOLS TOUCH FOOTBALL 

ROSTER 

Come and play touch football in Term 4.  

Touch football is a game of chasings with a ball, itõs fast, skilful and heaps of fun. 
 

The Devonport Touch Association will be conducting a primary schools roster for grade 3, 4, 5 and 6 

students during Term 4.  
 

Here are some details about the 4 th term primary roster 2017  

Roster Starts: Thursday 2 November and continues until Thursday 14 December.   

Roster Duration:  9 games.  

When:  Thursdays after school (there will be two Monday games on Monday 27 November and 

Monday 4 December).  

Time: Games start at either 3.30pm or 4.20pm (games go for approx. 45 minutes).  

Where:  Meercoft Park Devonport.  

Registration Costs:  $50 per player to be paid online when registering.  Primary School registrations 

close Wednesday 27  September.  

Equipment:  Students will need to wear suitable clothing (normally school sports uniform; playing tops 

need to have a number on the back of them) and sneakers.  
 

The Devonport Touch Association is having a Primary Registration night and skills clinic on Thursday  

21 September from 4.00pm to 6.00pm at Meercroft Park.  The skills clinic will be running from 4.30pm 

to 5.30pm on this night.  So come down register and join in the touch football fun.  
 

Want to play but donõt have a school team?  Donõt worry we can join you up with other primary 

players looking for a team.  Please email contact@dta.asn.au  contact Narelle on 0488 200 225 or 

narelle.genge@education.tas.gov.au  or come along to our Primary registration night.  
 

You can register online at www.dta.asn.au  or at the registration night. For further information please 

contact the Devonport Touch Association Schools Roster Coordinator Narelle Genge on 0488200225 

or narelle.genge@education.tas.gov.au   

Ben Freshney, Head of Primary, PE Teacher  

mailto:contact@dta.asn.au
mailto:narelle.genge@education.tas.gov.au
http://www.dta.asn.au
mailto:narelle.genge@education.tas.gov.au


YEAR 8 ENGLISH STUDENTS 8L AND 8C 

It's official ...  our School was placed in the top 10 

nationally for Word Mania 2017.    This is an incredible 

achievement as the competition was tough - more than 

3000 schools with over 400,000 students competed.  

Over the course of the competition, a staggering 130 

million words were built!    

 

CONGRATULATIONS to all Year 8s, as you all participated 

and each student received a certificate recently.  What 

you achieved is amazing!  

  

MOST NUMBER OF GAMES awarded to:  

Kiritan Smith, Ben Gibson, Tad Carter, Moesha Martin, Nicole Ronda, Ebony Lambie  

 

MOST NUMBER OF POINTS awarded to: 

Tad Carter, Ben Gibson, Jacob Cowen, Jesse Chilcott, Hannah Deegan, Eloise Piper  

Jenny Rowden, English Teacher  

 NEWS 



COIN LINE COMPETITION AND CASUAL CLOTHES DAY 
Well done to everyone for participating in last Thursdayõs Coin line and Casual Clothes Day.  We are 

all so stoked that the Coin Line raised $349.35 and that Casual Clothes Day raised $396.55 giving us a 

total of $745.35 to send to Life Changer Christian College in Vanuatu!  Our Coin Line was a total 

length of 60.13m!  We awarded prizes for the classes with the longest line and the most amount of 

money raised.  

 

The winners were:  

Upper Primary - 

Longest Line and Most Money Raised - Year 6 with a length of 13.85m and $84.80  

2nd Longest Line and Most Money Raised - Year 3 with a length of 10.46m and $64.30  

 

Lower Primary -  

Longest Line - Prep with a length of 5.60m  

Most Money Raised - Year 2 with a total of $37.15  

 

Thanks so much to the High School for joining in and supporting our Casual Clothes Day, we couldnõt 

have raised so much money without your help!  

 

Madison Dove, Gabriela Reynolds, Harvey Chwesik, Oliver Penrith, Primary Student Leaders  

 NEWS 


